

FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT™ FOR HEALTHY LIVING FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

June 24, 2020

Old Mission Rotary 1334 Hardin Dr El Cajon, CA 92020

Dear Friends:

THANK YOU for your generous gift of \$3,400 to the Copley-Price Family YMCA!

Your support creates profound impact for thousands of youth and families in one of San Diego's most diverse and underserved neighborhoods.

Thanks to you, Copley-Price Family Y can address urgent needs in this community, such as teaching kids to swim, bringing neighbors together, and setting teens up for success post-high school. With your help, we make a difference in people's lives every day with these areas of focus and more. As one of our teen members describes, "The people at the Y have become my mentors and without them, I honestly don't think I would be anywhere. The connections made at the Y have helped me obtain my very first job and have given me the opportunity to help others in my community."

In addition, donations such as yours help Copley-Price Family YMCA provide scholarships to individuals or families who want to access a YMCA membership, or a program such as youth soccer, but who may not be able to do so without a little extra support. Thanks to you, we can provide scholarships that ensure that everyone has the opportunity to learn, grow, and thrive – regardless of age, income or background. Thank you again.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at jvilleqas@ymca.org if you have any questions about your investment or would like to learn more about how your generosity is changing lives.

With gratitude,

Executive Director

		*